
 

May 1, 2014 
 
To the Stevens Community: 
 
It is my great pleasure to announce that Mr. Brodie Remington has been appointed Vice President for Development 
at Stevens Institute of Technology, effective June 23, 2014. 
 
Mr. Remington joins Stevens after a very successful career in development for higher education at both public and 
private institutions. Over his 39-year career, he has served as Vice President at three institutions of higher learning 
and carried out five successful fundraising campaigns. His leadership experience also includes marketing, 
development communications, leadership gift solicitation, fundraising analytics, strategic planning, and budget 
management.  
 
Mr. Remington has spent the past 14 years at the University of Maryland, in various leadership capacities in 
University Relations and Development.  Mr. Remington held the positions of President of the University of Maryland 
College Park Foundation and Vice President for University Relations for 12 years.  In these positions, he successfully 
completed a $350 million fundraising campaign and planned and executed the $1 billion Great Expectations 
campaign. Under his leadership, both annual gift totals and number of annual donors increased.  Following the 
success of the campaign, Mr. Remington agreed to serve as Advisor to the Vice President for University Relations and 
Director of Leadership Gifts. In these roles he was responsible for building and strengthening relationships with the 
University’s highest-level donors.  
 
Mr. Remington served in a variety of capacities while at the University of Maryland, acting as Chair or Co-chair on the 
State of Maryland Charities Campaign and Strategic Plan External Relations Task Force, and as a part of the University 
of Maryland Strategic Planning Council and University System of Maryland Regents Advancement Committee. He also 
held leadership positions in development at Trinity College (Connecticut), the University of Oregon, and the 
University of Pennsylvania. 
 
Mr. Remington holds a Bachelor of Arts in History degree from the University of Rochester, and a Master of Arts in 
American History from the University of Pennsylvania. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Brodie Remington to the Stevens family and in giving him your full support as we strive 
to realize the ambitions goals of our strategic plan. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Vice President of Development Ed Eichhorn ’69 for his dedication and 
service to Stevens over many years both as an alumni volunteer, Trustee, and most recently in his role as Vice 
President of Development.  Ed’s efforts have laid the foundation for a vibrant and successful Development and 
Alumni Relations program that will strategically position Stevens for the future.  I am also grateful that Ed has agreed 
to continue to lead Stevens’ development programs until the new Vice President is on board.  
 
Lastly, I am also grateful to the Search Committee for the Vice President for Development at Stevens Institute of 
Technology, chaired by Dean Michael Bruno, for conducting an efficient and successful search. 
 
Per aspera ad astra, 

 
Nariman Farvardin 
President 


